
 

 

CB/hr/Y7/8 Harry Potter 

10 May 2024 

 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

Harry Potter Residential 2024 
2-day trip to Oxford 

 8th – 9th July 2024 
Years 7 & 8 

 
 

The drama department is very excited to announce a brand-new residential trip to the Warner 

Bros. Studio Tour, London. This trip is exclusively for years 7 and 8 students. 

Walking around historic Oxford our students will almost feel Harry, Hermione and Ron right behind them in 

some magical parallel universe!  This trip will include not only a trip to the Harry Potter studios in Watford, 
but also explores numerous Oxford location (Christ Church College, the Bodleian Library and New College), 

all famously featuring in many of the early Harry Potter films helping to create the iconic gothic backdrop 
that became the unmistakable Hogwarts school of Witchcraft and Wizardry! 

 

A real highlight of this residential is the visit to the Warner Bros. Studio Tour London.  The behind-the-
scenes walking tour truly immerses students into the world of film-making and gives them the opportunity to 
discover authentic sets used in the making of the Harry Potter film series.  



  

This trip will be a wonderful cultural experience for our students and in spite of a rise in costs, we have 
worked hard to obtain the best value for the trip and this has been finalised at £250 per student.  

 
What is included in the price? 

 

• Coach travel for two days 

• The making of Harry Potter (Warner Bros. Studio Tour) 

• Accommodation at Wembley International Hotel 

• Evening meal  

• Breakfast (day 2) 

• Packed lunch (day 2) 

• A guided tour around Oxford’s main sites learning about the history of the colleges and 
university  

• Visit to Christ Church College 

• Ashmolean Museum  

• Insurance  

 

On the first day the students will either need to bring a packed lunch or money to purchase lunch. On the 
second day the students will be provided with breakfast and a packed lunch, however due to the late arrival 

at school they may wish to bring some money to buy food from the services on the journey home. 
 

There are 28 places available on the trip. If your child would like to attend the trip then please fill in the 

expression of interest slip at the bottom of this letter and return to Mrs C Bugg by Friday 17th May 2024. 
If we receive more than 28 slips then the names will be pulled out of a hat. If your child does secure a place 

then a deposit of £25 will need to be paid by Monday 20th May 2024. You will be able to make the 
deposit payment via ParentPay. Following this the outstanding balance will need to be paid by Friday 14th 

June 2024.    
 

The students are more than welcome to wear Harry Potter themed attire during the visit.   

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Bugg 
Head of Drama 

cbugg@stjosesphsmail.com  
 

EXPRESSION ON INTEREST SLIP 
 

I would like my child to attend the Harry Potter Residential 2024. 

 
Forename: __________________________     Surname: _______________ 

 
Form: __________ 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO MRS C BUGG 

mailto:cbugg@stjosesphsmail.com

